Kenai Peninsula Borough Office of the Borough Mayor

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Brent Johnson, Assembly President

Members of the Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly

FROM:

Charlie Pierce, Kenai Peninsula Borough Mayor

DATE:

June 7, 2022

RE:

Appointment to the KPB Planning Commission

In accordance with AS 29.40.020, appointments to the Borough Planning Commission are recommended by the Borough Mayor, subject to confirmation by the Assembly. In accordance with KPB 2.40.030(A), the applicant listed below has been verified as a qualified voter of the borough. I hereby submit to the Assembly my recommendation for confirmation of the following appointment to the Kenai Peninsula Borough Planning Commission:

<u>Appointment</u>	Commission Seat	Term expires
Troy Staggs	Seward City Seat	07/31/2023

Cc: Robert Ruffner, Planning Director
Ann Shirnberg, Planning Administrative Asst.
Clerk's Office

CITY OF SEWARD

P.O. Box 167 410 Adams Street Seward, Alaska 99664-0167



- Main Office (907) 224-4050
- Police (907) 224-3338
- Harbor (907) 224-3138
- Fire (907) 224-3445
- City Clerk (907) 224-4046
- Community Development (907) 224-4049
- Utilities (907) 224-4050
- Fax (907) 224-4038

May 4, 2022

Honorable Mayor Charlie Pierce Kenai Peninsula Borough 144 N. Binkley Street Soldotna, AK. 99669

RE: Recommendation for City of Seward Vacancy on KPB Planning Commission

Dear Mayor Pierce:

I am writing regarding the City of Seward's vacancy on the Kenai Peninsula Borough Planning Commission. The city's seat has been vacant since October, 2021 following Cindy Ecklund's resignation when she was elected to serve on the KPB Assembly.

On April 25, 2022, the Seward City Council met and considered one application that had been submitted through the borough's online system. This letter is to confirm that council wishes to recommend applicant Troy Staggs as Seward's representative on the commission and would like your support for his appointment.

If there is any additional information you need from Seward, please let me know.

Ballon

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Brenda J. Ballou, MMC

City Clerk

Kenai Peninsula Borough Planning Department

Seward City Seat (Term Expires 07/31/2023) PC Application Submitted 2022-04-07 16:24:22

Name: Troy

Mailing Address:

PO Box 718

Seward, Alaska 99664

My Residence Address is DIFFERENT from my Mailing Address

Residence Address

2305 Diamond Blvd Seward, Alaska 99664

Email: Sgtstaggs@yahoo.com

Home Phone:

Mobile Phone: (812)343-9944

What knowledge, experience, or expertise will you bring to the Planning Commission? Building Contractor (Owner, Staggs General Contracting LLC.), worked all over the East coast in the lower 48 doing construction, demolition, and repairs. Honorably Discharged from the Marine Corps, Worked for Cummins Inc. for 7 years, Outdoor enthusiasm that is looking to give back to the State that I now call home.

Voter #

Date of Birth

Letter of reference for Troy Staggs

To Whom it May Concern,

I am pleased to provide this letter of reference for Troy. He worked directly for me for about 4 years, before I retired at the Cummins Technical Center in Columbus Indiana. Troy worked in the maintenance department as a maintenance technician.

Above all, Troy is honest. Next, he is incredibly industrious and self motivated. There was no task that he was afraid to undertake. Being a self-starter, Troy initiated numerous projects and did necessary research to bring the appropriate tools to the project.

I hope this helps Troy secure whatever job he's applying for. You may feel free to contact me per information below.

Sincerely,

Mark Nethercutt

Maintenance Mgr, Cummins Technical Center (Retired)

Senior Mechanical Engineer, Nethercutt Solutions, Columbus, Indiana

Home address: 747 Harrison Ridge Rd, Nashville, IN 47448

Cell Phone 812-223-1661